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Dosher Welcomes New General Surgeon  
 

SOUTHPORT— Dosher Memorial Hospital has hired Paul Armstrong, MD, a board-certified 

General Surgeon, to be on Dosher’s medical staff.  

 

Dr. Armstrong graduated from the University of Alabama School of Medicine and completed 

his residency at the University of Alabama at Birmingham, where he was the Chief Resident of 

General Surgery. Before joining Dosher, Dr. Armstrong worked for Abington Surgical 

Associates, in Abington, Virginia, and had privileges at Johnston Memorial Hospital in 

Abington.  Armstrong was the Senior Surgical Partner in this practice, and worked with training 

physicians who are part of the Johnston Memorial Hospital Family Medicine and Internal 

Medicine Residency Program.    

 

Dr. Armstrong is available for all types of general surgeries and endoscopic procedures at 

Dosher Memorial Hospital.  He is welcoming new patients at the hospital’s general surgery and 

endoscopy clinic at 904 N. Howe Street, Pod A, in Southport.   
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Paul Armstrong, MD, of Dosher Medical-General Surgery and Endoscopy  


